
 
 
 

POSTPONEMENT NOTICE: 20th MATHFINANCE CONFERENCE,  
30-31 MARCH, LONDON 

 
  

In view of the uncertainty caused by the Coronavirus outbreak, MathFinance has 
decided to postpone its 20th annual MathFinance Finance conference to a later 
date in September to guarantee a safe and successful participation. The current 
situation in Europe is thankfully not as severe as the environment in South East 
Asia, however, we would like to follow the current advisory provided by various 
health organizations in this region to postpone any unnecessary travel at the 
moment.  
 
In light of these events MathFinance will host the conference in September and 
announce the dates soon. We sincerely hope that our speakers who have 
already confirmed their attendance will join us later in September in London in 
order to make this event a resounding success.  
 
We apologize for any inconvenience caused and we hope to see you in 
September 2020.  
 


